
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

28 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: January 2023 BTEC National Results 
 
Please be advised that your child’s January 2023 BTEC results will be available to 
collect from the Exams Office from 8am on Thursday 23 March.   
 
Students will also be able to view their results by logging into Insight using their school 
login.  Please note that parents will not have access to exam results. 
 
If your child would like to resit a unit in the summer, they will need to fill in the entry form 
located on the exams page of the school website https://www.st-
martins.essex.sch.uk/curriculum/exams/ under Forms and payment will need to be 
made via bank transfer to the following bank account, both by 31 March 2023: 
 
 Discovery ET  
 Sort code: 30 67 33 
 Account no: 22455660 
 
Any forms received after 31 March may be charged a late fee in accordance with the 
examination board fees policy. 
 
If you require any further information on results, please email the Exams Office at  
exams@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Clare Bates 
Deputy Examinations Officer 
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